East Kettering Approval of Condition Applications 

Planning Committee Update 19th March 2013
Condition 83: AOC/0694/0714 – Access Phasing 

Additional Consultation Response

The Highways Agency have emailed to state that they no objection to the discharge of condition 83. A formal response will follow. 
Condition 85: AOC/0694/0712 – Weekley-Warkton Avenue TIA
Additional Consultation Response

An objection from a third party has been received. The objection is summarised as follows:
The proposal for the junction on Stamford Road/Pipe Lane appears to involve building a roundabout on allotments in this area and its car park. Alternative plans should be drawn up possibly moving the junction further towards Kettering. 

Officer Response:

This is dealt with at page 29 of the committee agenda. The precise route, design and appearance of the road and its junctions will form part of the detailed designs which will come forward as a separate application. This stage will need to consider existing site conditions including the allotments at Stamford Road/Pipe Lane. 
